From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 12/11/2024 8:31:28 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
12/11/2024

MRS caitlan Brandwood
- 6B Angorra RD
Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2024/1362 - 40 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

To whom it may concern,

| strongly support The Boathouse Group’s proposal. This would have such a positive impact
on Terrey Hills and surrounding suburbs, not only providing us locals with a fantastic venue to
take our family too but also increasing the value of our homes and hopefully bringing more
young families to the community. The local public school needs more students and this is the
sort of venue that will put Terrey Hills on the map, along with the other great venues such as
The Palms and Shortys. The current site is overgrown and doing absolutely nothing for the

community as it is.





